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The Covid-19 pandemic has had a tremendous impact on our campus and community. The people of UK Facilities

Management remain the “boots on the ground” for UK, providing the essential services needed to keep our campus

safe, secure, and positioned to respond to the evolving crisis. The strength each of you demonstrate daily is inspiring

and represents such courage and compassion. We are in this together and we will get through it together. Thank you

for everything you do. – Mary Vosevich, Vice President for Facilities Management

OUR PEOPLE. OUR STORIES.

The daily work of keeping our

campus facilities functioning at high

levels through exceptional

maintenance and operations is one

of the hallmarks of UK Facilities

Management. None of this work

would be possible without the

leadership, dedication, and talent of

Facilities Management employees.

At left, Tommy Ralls, a plumber

with the Campus Physical Plant’s

Central Area, installs a new shut off

valve and hydrant at the College of

Fine Arts’ Guignol Theater (right).

On the roof of UK’s Patient Care Facility,

more than 200 feet above the street and

sidewalks below, there are two helipads.

These facilities are critical to UK

HealthCare’s role as the region’s top trauma

care hospital. Recently, the Facilities

Management Medical Center’s teams had

been monitoring and attempting to resolve a

leak on Pad 1 (circled at right). They had

been unable to locate the leak from below so

last week, Lonnie Driscoll led a project

with assistance from Bill Collins and

contractors that cut through the helipad,

located a pipe that was causing the leak (top

left), and repaired the area (bottom left).

GREAT WORK TEAM!
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